Cascavel, June 13th, 2018
From: Camila Ester Hollas
Corresponding author

To: Editor in chief of Acta Scientiarum Biological Sciences 
Dear Doctor, 

We are pleased to send the manuscript entitled “WATER QUALITY FOR RURAL HOME SUPPLYING IN THE SOUTH OF BRAZIL”, to be considered for publication in Acta Scientiarum Biological Sciences. We believe that the journal is suitable for the submission of our research, because it deals with all the issues related to biological sciences and interaction of these factors with the environment, which are evaluated points in our research. Two of the seventeen sustainable development goals set by UN are to ensure water quality and promote learning opportunities for all along the life. And these are the key points of our research proposal, ensure that the population residing in areas without access to water supply have quality and knowledge of the reality where they reside, as well as measures to improve their situation. One of the main motivations of the present research was disseminate the results through actions of environmental education, a point that meets the mission of this journal.
We thank you in advance for the attention.

Yours sincerely
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